HAT ISLAND TELEPHONE COMPANY

May 10, 2013

BY WUTC WEB PORTAL ONLY

Mr. Steven King

Acting Executive Director / Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Mr. King:
Re: Hat Island Telephone Company —

Tariff WN U-1 —
Revisions to Index and Schedule 7 (“Telephone Assistance Program™)

On behalf of Hat Island Telephone Company (“Company’), submitted herewith for filing, in
.pdf electronic format, are the originals of the following revised sheets to the Company’s Tariff WN U-
[

Ninth Revision of Sheet No. 2
Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 29
First Revision of Sheet No. 29.1

The accompanying tariff revisions modify Schedule 7 (“Telephone Assistance Program™) of the
Company’s Tariff WN U-1 by renaming that schedule as “Telephone Assistance Programs,” updating
that schedule to reflect changes in the Federal Lifeline program and in the administration of the
Washington Telephone Assistance Program, and modifying that schedule to accommodate the
possibility that the excise tax referred to therein may be discontinued. The Index to the tariff is revised
to reflect the change in the name of Schedule 7.

The accompanying tariff sheets have an issued date of May 10, 2013, and an inserted effective
date of June 10, 2013.

Pursuant to WAC 480-80-103(4)(a), on the Company’s behalf, the undersigned hereby certifies
that he is authorized to issue tariff revisions on behalf of the Company.

Notice of the filing of the enclosed tariff sheets is being posted in the Company’s business
offices. A copy of the text of that notice is accompanies this letter.
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Any questions regarding the enclosed tariff filing should be directed to the undersigned.
Sincerely,

e

Bruce Russell
Chief Operating Officer

Accompanying Documents



